
 
 
September 1, 2018 
 
Dear Valued TPx Communications Customer,  
 
You are receiving this notice because the SuperTrunk, Voice only PRI, Access and Port services you 
receive from TPx Communications will be impacted by a rate change effective on or after October 1, 2018 
subject to regulatory approval, if required. 
 
The monthly recurring charge (“MRC”) for SuperTrunk and Voice only PRI service will increase by $50.00 
The MRC for Access and Port services that support and apply to Internet, OneNet, OneNet/Internet, 
Internet T1, SmartVoice Internet, OneNet, OneNet/Internet, SDSL, SHDSL, Flex and OnePac will 
increase by 5.5%.   
 
If you have any questions, please call 877-487-8722, option 3. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
TPx Communications  
 
 


